
 

Dear Sir or Madam  

Re: Units A to D, Bush Industrial Estate, Station Road, London N19 5UN 
Planning ref: P2019/0535/COL 
Town & Country Planning Act 1990. Section 193(7) & Town and Country Planning (Development 
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015, Article 39(17)  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Certificate of Lawful Development dated 26th April 2019 was  
REVOKED on 13 October 2020 by Islington Borough Council, the Local Planning Authority, in 
pursuance of its powers under the above mentioned Acts and Rules, Orders and Regulations made 
thereunder, relating to the application referred to above, at the location indicated, by virtue of the 
reason(s) that the application for the Certificate made statements which were false in a material 
particular and/or material information was withheld. 

Yours sincerely  

 
KAREN SULLIVAN 
SERVICE DIRECTOR - PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
AND PROPER OFFICER 
 
 
 

  

 

 Development Management Service 
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 (Please quote in all correspondence) 


